
Global Group of Institutions 
Srikrishnapur, Sutahata, Haldia 

Date:05.10.2024

NOTICE 
(Concern to All Students) 

This is to inform you all that the academic and other activities will 

remain closed from  7th October,2024  to 18th October,2024 on 
account of the auspicious festival "Durga Puja and Lakshmi Puja".

College will resume again on 21st October 2024 (Monday ).

For Global Group of Institutions 

Authority of GGI 

Wishing you all Happy "Durga Puja & Lakshmi Puja" ! 




